
 
 
 VILLAGE OF DRYDEN 
   REGULAR MEETING 

 LAMB MEMORIAL BUILDING 
OCTOBER 5TH, 2009 

 
President Betcher called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. 
Council Members present were Kelso, Nash, Quail, Betcher, and Franz. 
Motions passed to: approve October 2009 Bills to Pay in the amount of $115,805.67 and to 
accept September 2009 Disbursements in the amount of $631,062.38, to approve the 
estimate from Corrpro in the amount of $6,600.00 to install a cathodic protection anode 
system, to authorize expenditure up to $1200 for Highland Treatment to test and analyze 
sludge samples, to approve Transworld’s small business collection services plan in the 
amount of $699.50 to include 2 full years of service with a maximum usage of  50 accounts,  
to approve the 2nd quarter additional budget amendments, to approve one registration fee in 
the amount of $395 to attend the Hands-On Research & Writing of Successful Grant 
Applications Seminar, to appoint Rande Listerman, Treasurer as Village Administration to 
the DDA/Planning Commission Board.  
A complete copy of these minutes can be obtained at the Village Office. 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
 
 LeAnn Brewer, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


